
   

  

 

 

Another fun filled Wing Ding has 
come and gone, despite Mother 
Nature (Hurricane Harvey) and a 
gasoline panic.  We met a lot of 
new friends and visited with a 
great number of old friends.  We 
even got great advice on our 
upcoming ride to Nova Scotia 
along with offers to tour guide 
and arrange picnics along the 
way.  Thanks friends! 

We want to give a big ole thanks 
to all those volunteers who help 
Region H with their assigned 
chores.  First, TX Chapter M, Ar-
lington/Mansfield,  Kristee and 
Wayne Orr Directors.  They 
showed up at 8:30 with 8 other 
chapter members and put in a 
hard 5 hours helping set up the 
GWRRA store on Monday.  
Then, we had a great many vol-
unteers manning the pre-
registration booth Tuesday thru 
Saturday.  Some liked this job so 
much they wouldn’t quit.  They 
kept coming back shift after 
shift, day after day.  Thanks to 
those guys.  Incidentally, one of 
these volunteers left a fleece 
hoodie in the booth and we 

have it in our possession.  If it’s 
yours, call or email me and we’ll 
get it back to you.  Last but not 
least were the bike show volun-
teers. These guys had to go out 
on the Grapevine Mills Mall 
parking lot bright and early Sat-
urday morning and we really 
appreciate their efforts. 

A lot of information was doled 
out to our District and Chapter 
Directors about the upcoming 
restructure of GWRRA.  We 
were also informed a lot of 
things have not been nailed 
down yet and that info will 
come shortly. 

Next year’s Wing Ding will be in 
Knoxville.  Here is a link to the 
Knoxville video shown at the 
opening of this year’s Wing 
Ding:   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=pfcse7QfF3U&feature=youtu.b
e 

 

 

 

Now, what’s next.  September 
28-30 is the Oklahoma Rally in 
Muskogee.  Make plans to 

attend.  OK always provides a 
great rally and this will be the 
last one for Region H. 

November 3-5 is the Region H 
ride-in starting in Van Buren, AR 
on Friday the 3rd, riding up to 
the HUB on the 4th and riding 
home on the 5th.  We are think-
ing this ride-in may become an 
annual reunion for Region H. 
Info is on the Region webpage at 
www.region-h.org. 

Reba and I, along with 2 other 
couples and a single, will soon 
start our 27 day ride to Nova 
Scotia.  So if you need us we 
might be a little slow in respond-
ing.  VT fall foliage and the Cab-
ot Trail take precedence over 
answering the cell phone.  But 
we will get back with you.  

Have fun, be safe, 

Jim and Reba 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Region Director 

Reba and Jim Berry 
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Region Director/ 
Newsletter Editor 
Jim & Reba Berry  
Monroe, Louisiana 
318-348-1275 
director@gwrra-h.org 
newsletter@gwrra-h.org 
 

 
Events Coordinators 
Steve & Billie Fleming 
Houston, TX 
832-630-2038 
 
 
 
 
 
Region Treasurer and  
Region CHOY 
Ed & Ann Nahl 
Norman, OK 
405-642-2698 
reghtreas@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 
Region Educator 
Karen Frazier 
Porter, TX 77365 
281-615-4386 
educator@gwrra-h.org 
 
 

 
 
Region Trainer 
Jack Wagner 
Edmond, OK 
405-514-1234 
jwagner10@cox.net 
 
 

 
 
 
Region Motorist Awareness 
Mike and Becky Stevenson 
Destrehan, LA 
985-725-1475 
map@gwrra-h.org 

Region Assistant Directors 
Region MEC 
Tim and Becky Dinnel 
Gonzales, LA 
225-715-0195 
mec@gwrra-h.org 
 
 

 
Region Webmaster  
Sam & Anita Belinoski 
Houston, TX 
281-469-5755 
webmaster@gwrra-h.org 
 
 
 
Region Vendor Coordinator 
Ruby Seale 
Pittsburg, TX 
903-767-1022 
vendor@gwrra-h.org 
 
 
 
2017-2018 Couple of the Year 
Sarah and John Hoogendoorn 
Blackwell, OK 
coy@gwrra-h.org 
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Region H Team 

Our District Directors: 
 

 

Arkansas  www.argwrra.org 

   Richard and Vicki Austin 

   501-831-2461 

 

Kansas  www.gwrraks.com 

   Bill and Sarah Watts 

     

 

Louisiana  www.gwrra-la.org 

   Red and Brenda Roussel 

   504-512-1212 

 

Oklahoma  www.gwrraokla.org 

John and Shawn Irons 

405-747-4618  

       

Texas  www.gwrra-tx.org 

   Jim and ALvalin Woodul 

 

For newsletter link 

Click on flag 

mailto:director@gwrra-h.org
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mailto:reghtreas@gmail.com
mailto:educator@gwrra-h.org
mailto:jwagner10@cox.net
mailto:mad@gwrra-h.org
mailto:mec@gwrra-h.org
mailto:webmaster@gwrra-h.org
mailto:vendor@gwrra-h.org
mailto:coy@gwrra-h.org
http://www.argwrra.org
mailto:director@argwrra.org
http://www.gwrraks.com
mailto:watts_bill@yahoo.com
http://www.gwrra-la.org
mailto:dd@gwrra-la.org
http://www.gwrraokla.org
mailto:gwrraok@gmail.com
http://www.gwrra-tx.org
mailto:TxDD2gwrra-tx.org
http://www.gwrra-la.org/News.html
http://www.gwrraokla.org/Oklahoma_District_Website/District_Newsletters.html
http://www.gwrra-tx.org/news/newsletters.php
http://www.argwrra.org/Newsletters.shtml
http://gwks.homestead.com/newsletter.html
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UPCOMING EVENTS IN REGION H 
If you would like one of your District Events highlighted in this section, please email newsletter@gwrra-h.org. 

For Chapter events, click on the District Webpage links on page 

2 and go to the events tab. 

September 2017: 

9/28-30  OK District Rally - Muskogee, OK 

 

November 2017:  

11/3-5  Region H Ride-in  - Van Buren, AR to the  

  HUB.  Details on Webpage soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Other National, Regional, District and Chapter Events 

mailto:newsletter@gwrra-h.org
http://gwrra.org/events/index.php
http://wing-ding.org/39/

